
WITTENBERG, CARRINGTON & FARNSWORTH 

70 WEST 40*. STREET - NEW YORK, N. Y. 10018 

LAcnAwANNA 4 - 5121 

May 20th, 1966 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank yon for your letter of May 
17th with its enclosures. 

I do wish you all the best with 
your book and perhaps Holt will realize the un-
reasonableness of the nnnecessary puffing which 
you have called to their attention. 

. 
OardiallyfYours, 

PW:MM 


